
	
  

	
  

	
   	
  

	
  

TALE	
  is	
  a	
  long-­‐term	
  training	
  for	
  trainers	
  in	
  Europe	
  (2009-­‐2010)	
  
organised	
  by	
  the	
  partnership	
  between	
  the	
  European	
  Commission	
  and	
  
the	
  Council	
  of	
  Europe	
  in	
  the	
  field	
  of	
  youth.	
  The	
  course	
  supports	
  30	
  
European	
  trainers	
  in	
  their	
  professional	
  development	
  to	
  competently	
  
design,	
  implement	
  and	
  evaluate	
  European	
  training	
  activities	
  promoting	
  
the	
  values	
  underlying	
  European	
  youth	
  work	
  and	
  non-­‐formal	
  education.	
  
More	
  detailed	
  information	
  on	
  the	
  course	
  you	
  can	
  find	
  here:	
  
http://youth-­‐partnership-­‐eu.coe.int/youth-­‐
partnership/training/trainingoftrainers.html	
  
	
  

	
  

 
 
 

TALE – Training for Trainers course 
 

Open LOFT Week 
 

13 to 17 September 2010 
 

 
Are you interested in e-learning? 

Are you interested in non formal learning? 
Are you interested in experiments combining those two? 

 
…and you are active in the field of non-formal education and European youth work? 

 
Then go to the LOFT  (http://tale-eu.coe.int/), the virtual learning environment of the 
TALE course,  and ask for access immediately. During the Open LOFT week TALE 
participant trainers have prepared interesting events for you to participate, engage in 
and learn from. Every day there is one special workshop, discussion or event you can 
register for – apart from other things you can discover on the LOFT during this week. 
 
The attached programme of the week provides you with an overview over the 
events you can participate in during the Open LOFT week. More info about the events 
you can find on LOFT once you have access. 
 
How do you register? 
On LOFT you ask for access in the Log-In section. From Friday, 10th of September 
onwards, we will grant access – meaning from then on for one whole week LOFT will 
be open and accessible for you. 
Inside LOFT you will then find among many things to read and discover a possibility 
to read more and register for the events. Please register only if you are sure you are 
able to participate the full duration of the event. The responsible teams need to know 
who and how many people they can expect. 
 
 
Monday, 13th of September the back-office of LOFT will be active all day long to 
answer questions and help with the technical side of LOFT. 
 
We hope many of you join us in this next TALE experiment! 
 
Your 
TALERs 


